February 4, 2005

TO:	Doug Feith Steve Cambone
CC:	Paul Wolfowitz Ray DuBois
FROM:	Donald Rumsfeld
SUBJECT:	DoD Directives
I've reviewed the latest update of progress in revising/canceling our out-of-date DoD Directives, and it seems that USD(P) and USD(I) are somewhat lagging – respectively, only 32% and 28% submitted for coordination, as opposed to a 65% average across the Department. Please pick up the pace.	
Thanks.	
Attach. 1/31/05 Dir, A&M memo to SD re: DoD Directives End of Year Update – 2004 [OSD 02109-05]	
DHR:dh	

Please respond by _____

